
 

MEMBER EVENT 

Lunch at Knepp Wilding Kitchen 

Monday 24 June at 12.30pm 

 

Join us for an informal pay-as-you-go 

group lunch in the café at the newly 

opened Knepp Wilding Kitchen just 

off the A24 south of Horsham.  It’s well 

sign-posted. 

There will be the added attraction 

(before or after lunch) of possible stork 

sightings and an opportunity (weather 

and ground conditions permitting) to 

walk around the estate. 

 

More information can be found by following the link below and exploring the 

wider website. 

 

https://knepp.co.uk/wilding-kitchen/ 
 

To book a place please contact Leo Hanmer  
 
leonora.hanmer@btinternet.com                   or  tel: 07919 080 567 (please leave a message) 
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